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From: Dhruv Joshi
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 5:46 PM
To: Weyman Lee
Subject: Proposed powerplant at Hayward, CA

Dear Mr. Weyman

I am opposed to having a highly polluting power plant located in the middle of the 
Bay Area.
You already know about the tons of pollutants that decrease the air quality of 
million of area residents. So I am not giving any details.  Thanks for your 
consideration.

Sincerely

Dhruv Joshi
2599 Oregon St. 
Union City, Ca 94587  
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